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Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 -

Y

Re:  Town of Oakesdale, WA
Petition for Pedestrian Rail Crossing
Correction of Crossing Number

Dear Kathy:

Per our email correspondence, you have questioned the USDOT Crossing Number previously
provided to you is incorrect.

The correct USDOT Number is: 058580G

On behalf of the Town of Oakesdale, please revise the Petition accordingly. If you should have
any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

TD&H Engineering

7@ o 7%//&__

Randy Noble ¢/
Principal/Construction Administration Manager
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